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2025 Eastern Chapter Spring President’s Report

e Thank you to my fellow board members:
e George Bowman- Vice President/Sponsor Chair
e Brandon Archibald — Secretary/Co-Tournament Chair
e Andrew Mogg — Co-Tournament Chair

e We have been working on our 2025 event schedule. Currently we have 9 events on the books. Our
season will kick off with our traditional 3-Man Blind Draw following our Spring meeting on April 14th at
Salem Hills and conclude with our 2025 Chapter Championship being held at Franklin Hills Country Club
on September 22nd. Of the remaining 7 events, 6 of them are 4 person Pro-Ams, including the return of
the Team Selfridge Pro-Am at Red Run Golf Club to raise money for the Team Selfridge Family Relief
Fund. If we are able to add a couple more events on open dates, we will look to do so.

e We are still working on solidifying our 2025 Sponsors completely. Our hopes are to maintain our
Presenting Sponsors, MGM Grand and Midwest Golf & Turf. Through our Member Incentive program we
will continue to try and add more sponsors to help raise our event purses throughout the year.

e Thank you to all the host facilities for offering to host again or for their first time.

o The Chapter is in a strong financial position through fiscal responsibilities from our past presidents and our
sponsorship dollars.

This concludes my report.
Sincerely,

Josh Fryer, PGA
Eastern Chapter President



